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OPENIIOUSE
 
The Mansion will be open every Sunday afternoon for the months of 
May through October. The time is 1 through 4. The third Sunday of 
each month will feature a guest speaker on the mansion, Professor 
Haldeman, the Indians, the other historical topics about Locust Grove 
and Conoy Towonship. The schedule will be announced in the next 
newsletter. 

ANNUAL MEETING
 
SUNJDA)( AFTERNOON)'
 

MAY2t~ 2006
 
2PM
 

Margaret Hunt Landis will present her power point presentation 
"The Man and His Mansion". Margaret was President of the 
Haldeman Mansion Preservation Society in 1982-1984 and 1988­
1990 and was instrumental in getting the waste system installed as 
well as raising capital. She has also served as President of The 
Mordecai Lincoln Society, Friendly Lancaster County West, Marietta 
Restoration Associates, Inc. She served on the Board of Historic 
Preservation Trust of Lancaster County and The Lancaster County 
Historical Society. She recently won the campaign to have the 
Chickies Historic District added to the National Register of Historic 
Places. Margaret has a great deal of information on the Mansion and 
Professor Haldeman and is an intelligent and enthusiastic speaker. 
Don't miss this presentation. 

You also will have the opportunity of voting (and even running) for the 
officers and Board of Directors. The slate will be announced in the 
near future. If you are interested in serving, please call Ellen Rhodes 
at 717-426-1183. 

The President's report will bring all the members up to date. 

Desserts and beverages will be served. 
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HMPS RECEIVES $20,000 ENDOWMENT
 
From Anonymous Donor
 

The Lancaster County Community Foundation has notified the Haldeman Mansion Preservation Society 
(HMPS) that an Endowment Fund in the amount of$20,000 has been established by an anonymous donor to 
support the HMPS for ongoing operations. 

The Haldeman Mansion Preservation Society is very grateful for the Endowment Fund and would like to thank 
our anonymous benefactor for such a generous act. Having this Endowment Fund will be an immense help in 
seeking grant funding for restoration efforts as well as maintaining the property. 

Once a year the Foundation will prepare a statement ofthe value of the endowment and the HMPS can apply for 
the income earned to be used for maintenance of the buildings and property. 

The account is set up in that anyone can contribute to the Endowment Fund, and additional gifts are welcome. 
Any individual or company may contribute to the fund at any time, and donors may remain anonymous if 
desired. If interested in contributing to the Endowment Fund, please contact the Lancaster County Community 
Foundation. 




